
 

 

POLICY FLASH 2012-04 

 

 

 
 

DATE:   October 6, 2011 

 

TO:    Procurement Directors 

 

FROM:   Director 

 Contract and Financial Assistance Policy Division 

 Office of Policy 

   Office of Procurement and Assistance Management 

 

SUBJECT:   Labor Standards for DOE Management and Operating Contracts 

 

SUMMARY:  This Flash is issued to provide you an Acquisition Letter containing 

information and guidance regarding application of labor standards at the Department of 

Energy (DOE) and National Nuclear Security Administration (NNSA) management and 

operating (M&O) contract facilities. 

 

This Flash will be available online at the following website:  

http://energy.gov/management/office-management/operational-

management/procurement-and-acquisition/policy-flashes. 

 

Questions concerning this policy flash should be directed to Richard Langston of the 

Contracts and Financial Assistance Policy Division, Office of Policy, Office of 

Procurement and Assistance Management at (202) 287-1339 or at 

Richard.Langston@hq.doe.gov or Roberto Archuleta, of the National Nuclear Security 

Administration (NNSA), at (505) 845-4222 or at Roberto.Archuleta@nnsa.doe.gov.  
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